STATE OF ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF

PUBLIC HEALTH

Donald E. Williamson, MD
State Health Officer

RESCHEDULING OF PUBLIC HEARING AND
EXTENSION OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD

AGENCY NAME:  Alabama Department of Public Health
RULE NUMBER AND TITLE: 420-2-2-.02 Trauma Center Standards: Verification

TIME, PLACE, AND MANNER OF PRESENTING VIEWS: A public hearing was previously
scheduled for January 29, 2014. Due to inclement weather, the public hearing has been
rescheduled to February 18, 2014, at 10:00 a.m., RSA Tower, Suite 1540, 201 Monroe Street,
Montgomery, Alabama.

FINAL DATE FOR COMMENTS AND COMPLETION OF NOTICE: The public comment
period was previously scheduled to close on February 4, 2014. Due to the rescheduling of the
public hearing, written or oral comments will be received until the close of the record at

5:00 p.m., on February 28, 2014. All comments and requests for copies of the proposed rule
should be addressed to the contact person listed below.

CONTACT PERSON AT AGENCY: Choona Lang, Alabama Department of Public Health,
Office of EMS. 201 Monroe Street, Suite 1100, Montgomery, Alabama 36104,
Telephone number: 334-206-5383.
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Patricia E. Ivie, Agency Secretary

The RSA Tower « 201 Monroe Street - Montgomery, AL 36104
P.O. Box 303017 « Montgomery, AL 36130-3017



